
Commitment Letter for Non-Business Organizations 
 
01.10.2020 

 
H.E. António Guterres 
Secretary-General United 
Nations 
New York, NY 10017 
USA 

 
Dear Mr. Secretary General, 

 
I am pleased to confirm that NNLE Parki Ar Minda supports the ten principles of the UN Global                  
Compact with respect to human rights, labor, environment and anti-corruption. With this commitment,             
we express our intent to support the Global Compact advancing these principles, and will make a clear                 
statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public. 

 
We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the following way(s):  
 

● We carry educational activities for general public and businesses in Georgia providing            
comprehensive information about waste management and reduction, offering solutions how to           
reduce one's impact on the environment. We organize different events to raise awareness             
about environmental problems. These include: eco-networkings, public talks and workshops,          
SWAP-parties, clean ups and Clean Games 

● We make reusable produce bags to offer an alternative to plastic bags. Within this project we                
employ women under the protection of Association against domestic violence.  

● We provide a service of eco-taxi that helps households and businesses to conveniently send              
their recyclable waste for proper treatment. We pick up waste from our clients and deliver it to                 
recyclers. We work with local companies driving forward the recycling sector in Georgia. After              
first four months since we’ve launched our service, we already have more than 20 regular               
clients and collected around 6 tons of waste. 

 
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission of a                 
Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization’s efforts to support the            
implementation of the ten principles and to engage with the Global Compact. We support public               
accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within two year​s of joining               
the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to the Global Compact COE policy. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

Tatiana Remneva 
General Manager 


